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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
REGULATION

This is my opinion on our government trying to make new laws for the FOREX INDUSTRY,,, There are millions of
people you would be hurting by trying to change the FOREXINDUSTRY!!!!!!!!! Millions of people trade this market
for a living, and our government,, will be making people not make the money they need for there families!!!!! i am
getting together with a very important group of people,, and we are going to washington with this!!!! washington
wants to help people get jobs,,, not take them away from so many people!!!! this has to be brought to T.V. so
the people of the U. S. can see how our government will be hurting millions of peoples JOBS!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! I have
contacted aT.V. station that is veryintersted in this subject!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! I have
been tradeing the FOREX MARKET for over 15-years, this will kill me and MILLIONS OF OTHER
PEOPLE .... THAN KYOU     GEORGE IPPOLITO


